
Welcome to the New School Year! 

Dear Students and Parents, 

We are thrilled to welcome you back to another exciting school year at [School Name]! We hope 

that you had a wonderful summer break and are ready to embark on this year's adventures. 

Please join us for our Back-to-School Orientation on [Date] at [Time]. This event will take place 

in [Location]. During the orientation, you will have the opportunity to meet your teachers, learn 

about the curriculum, and discover the various programs we have to offer. 

We value the partnership between parents and the school, and we encourage you to ask questions 

and get involved. Your presence matters! 

We look forward to seeing you at orientation and are excited to work together to make this 

school year successful. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 


